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Rightline Equipment 

We provide attachments for lift trucks and the new cubic density is not accurate for our products. A 
lot of our products ship with the forks installed which make them L-shaped and not a cube. This 
allows freight to be stacked inside the technical cubic space we are charged for which means this 
new standard is not a correct representation of how the freight actually moves. Please see attached 
pics and note how the skids have multiple skids in the same cubic space with different Pro#'s or 
can easily have stuff stacked on the forks. Flat or cubic items are not an issue. 

 

 



 



 


